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We received an allegation that a company may have received funding from both NSF and another 
Federal agency for the same work, based on proposals submitted to each agency bearing the same 
title. We learned that the other agency did not fund the proposal submitted to it until after work 
under the NSF award had been completed. Prior to the other agency’s funding, the company 
provided it with a supplemental explanation that the work to be done using the other agency’s 
funding was distinct from the work done under the NSF award. We provided the NSF Program 
Officer documentation for both awards, and the NSF Program Officer determined the work funded 
by the other agency was not duplicative of the work funded by NSF.  

This case is closed with no further action taken. 
 


